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Recorder Maintenance 
This presentation is for recorder 
players at all levels. It gives detail 
on what is meant by recorder 
‘voicing’, demonstrates how 
sensitive the windway area is and 
how to identify changes in the 
sound that could be a result of 
windway changes. 
 
The workshop includes a practical 
demonstration of the issues by 
making voicing adjustments to a 
recorder. Topics covered will 
include: 
 
Recorder ‘voicing’ 
The windway 
The recorder bore shape and its 
effect on tuning 
Typical signs of voicing problems 
Simple things to do to care for your 
recorder 
Oiling recorders 
Question and answer session. 
  
Julie Dean 
Julie gained her BMus degree in 
1998 at Goldsmith College. In 
2006, after a successful 
management career in retail and 
the licensed trade, she returned to 
music attending Trinity 
Conservatoire of Music.  She 
Spent four years as a postgraduate 
studying the recorder with Rebecca 
Miles and Philip Thorby as well as 
Viola da Gamba with Alison Crum. 
Julie has had recorder tuition, 
courses and masterclasses with 
Piers Adams,  Pamela Thorby, 

Matthias Maute and Bart 
Spanhove. 
She has performed widely, 
including at the Greenwich 
International Early Music Festival, 
St Martin-in-the –Fields, Handel 
House Museum, Southbank Centre 
and with numerous Ensembles. 
Julie works actively with amateur 
recorder players, running several 
groups.  She is one of the few 
teachers of the Suzuki method for 
the recorder. She is a regular tutor 
on the Easter Recorder Course. 
Julie also runs the RecorderShop 
London.co.uk and has repaired 
and revoiced recorders for over 10 
years. She has received training 
and guidance from Tim Cranmore 
and Tom Prescott. 
 
St John’s Church Hall is a short 
walk from Dore train station and is 
on several bus routes.  By road, 
see map overleaf.  There is 
parking available. 
 

Programme 
 

10.30 Session 1 
 
11.30 – 11.45 Tea Break  
 
11.45-12.45/1.00 Session 2 
 

The cost for the Workshop is £7.50  
To reserve a place please email the 
Booking Form to the Branch 
Secretary: Ms Jane Ellin, 
jane.ellin@btinternet.com 
Telephone 07305254931  

 

BOOKING FORM 
Sheffield Branch 
Byrd Workshop 

17th February 2024 
Julie Dean 

 
Please Reserve: 
……place(s) @£7.50  
Please make bank transfers to: 
Account no.: 23703301 
Sort Code: 09-01-51 using your 
name as reference. 
 
Miss/Mrs/Mr/Ms /Dr ……………… 
 
Surname ………………………………. 
 
Forename ………………………………. 
 
Address ………………………………. 
 
……………………………….................... 
 
……………………………….................... 
 
Postcode ………………………………. 
 
Telephone ………………………………. 
 
Email……………………………………… 
 
SRP Branch………………………………. 
 
 

 


